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ZTE (TX), Inc.
1900 McCarthy Blvd., Suite 420, Milpitas, CA 95035
Tel: (408) 519-7377/Fax: (408) 519-7376

December 10, 2014
To: oneM2M Officers, oneM2M Secretariat

Re: Nomination of Mr. Rajesh Bhalla for the Position of
oneM2M Requirements Working Group (WG1) Vice-Chair

ZTE Corporation, a CCSA Member company is pleased to nominate Mr. Rajesh Bhalla
to the position of Vice Chairman of oneM2M Requirements Working Group (WG1).

Rajesh is well versed with wireless and wireline technologies and has been actively
involved in ICT Standards activities for over 15 years. He has served in several
technical and leadership positions in various Standards organizations including 3GPP,
3GPP2, IEEE, IETF, WiMAX Forum and oneM2M. He has been very active as a CCSA
delegate in the foundation of oneM2M and in various technical and leadership roles
in oneM2M. Rajesh brings a lot of energy and competence for progressing oneM2M
technical and business agenda.

Given this opportunity, ZTE Corporation will provide all necessary resources and
support to Rajesh for fulfiliing his responsibilities as the Vice Chairman of oneM2M
Requirements Working Group.

Sincerely,

David Huo g

VP Technology and Standards
ZTE Corporation/ZTETX Inc.
Email: david.huo@ztetx.com



